
GEOFFREY C. BURB1DGE
SUITE 31

240 ST. JAMES STREET, WEST 

MONTREAL, CANADA

January 11th, 1955.

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,LL.D.,
McGill University,
Montreal,
Canada.

Dear Sir Arthur;

May I thank you for your courtesy in 

seeing me this morning»

You now have an idea of what I would 

like to secure in the way of agency material, and I feel 

sure that I may count on your co-operation.

With ny best wishes for your continued

good health, I am,

a


